Barbara Vaughn

From:

Wendy Nolin <wnolin@nhvt.net>

Sent:

Saturday, May 16, 2015 10:36 AM

To:

John Augustine; George & Debbie; Wendy; Josh Trow; Scott Hazelton; Barbara Vaughn

Subject:

Minutes

Minutes of the Crowther Chapel Committee May 7, 2014

In attendance were John Augustine, Debbie Grant, Wendy and Skip Nolin.

We discussed adding another member to our committee.

Skip asked for money to purchase candles for this year, to have the candles for the opening dates. Wendy made a motion to spend the money and Debbie seconded it.

The artifacts have been packed away for the winter and will be brought back after the chapel has been cleaned before the June 26th opening.

John will check with Tyler Webb about the starting date for the tree removal.

Docents will be at the Chapel on the last Sunday of the months of June, July, August, and September. So far Debbie will do June and Skip will do September. We are looking for Jocents for July and August.

Our next meeting will be June 4th at 4:30 at Dexter's Inn.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:00

Respectfully Submitted,

Wendy Nolin